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Have you
always
wanted to learn German but
you may have been intimidated by the very
language or its structure? One of the best
ways to learn this language is to dive in and
read simple, practical and short stories
along with a few definitions and explanations
of the syntax and grammar of the German
language. And that is what this book offers.
This book includes 25 very short stories
about people traveling to Europe, some
fictional stories, and other important
lessons that you can learn especially if you
are planning on traveling to the country in
the not so distant future. This book is easy
to use, highly immersive, and is intended for
the beginner. You see, you may already know a
few German words. What this book does is to
add to your already existing vocabulary. That
is actually the emphasis of this book-to
improve and grow your vocabulary in the
German language. You can't really learn this
language without learning more German words.
There's just no way around it Remember that
this book is a practical tool. It is only as
good as your willingness to immerse yourself
in the language. If you allow the stories to
bring you into the German landscape then you
will learn, appreciate, and grow in the
language. So, what are you still waiting for?
Start reading this book to fulfill your
goals!Scroll to the top of the page and
Page 3/47

Free Copy German Short Stories For Beginners
Book 1 Over 100 Dialogues And Daily Used
Phrases
To Learn
German
In Your Car Have Fun
select the
buy now
button.
Grow Your Vocabulary With Lessons German For
Adults
German Edition
Siddhartha
What is the most challenging thing about
learning German? It's finding helpful and
engaging reading material that you can
actually understand… That is precisely what
motivated us to write this book. How is a
student supposed to learn when language
instructors love providing materials that are
tough expert-level literature with tons of
grammar and rules? That style of book for new
language learners can be overwhelming, and
lead you to flip back and forth between a
dictionary and your book… constantly! Not an
effective use of your time nor the best way
to learn. Is this how children learn their
language skills? No. Enter German Stories for
Beginners Vol. 1: You will find 10 easy-toread, engaging, and fun stories that will
help you to expand your vocabulary and give
you the tools to improve your grasp of the
German language. Improve your comprehension,
grow your vocabulary and spark your
imagination with these ten unconventional
German short stories! All stories are written
using vocabulary that you could easily use in
your day-to-day conversations. The stories
are written with beginner German learners in
mind. With that said, it is highly
recommended to have a basic understanding of
German to achieve maximum enjoyment and
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their German language skills. How to Read
German Short Stories for Beginners: -Each
story contains an important lesson in the
German language involving an interesting and
entertaining story with realistic dialogues
and day-to-day situations. -A summary in
German and in English of what you just read,
both to review the lesson and for you to
gauge your comprehension of what the tale was
about. -At the end of those summaries, you'll
be provided with a list of vocabulary found
in the lesson, as well as phrases that you
may not have understood the first time!
-Finally, you'll be given clever
comprehension questions in German, so you can
prove that you learned something in the
stories. Even if you have tried multiple
times to learn German these short stories
will give you the jumpstart you need to
finally grasp the language! Act now and grab
your copy of German Short Stories and start
learning the fun way!

German Short Stories For Beginners
German short stories for beginners is a fun
and immersive way to learn the language. It
is written in simple language, and the
natural, relaxed pace. The book will add
1500+ words to your vocabulary by the time
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Improve your listening, reading and
pronunciations skills in German Brush up on
your German, improve your reading and
listening skills, and make learning new
vocabulary so much easier with German
stories. How will this book improve your
German language skills: Gain a greater
vocabulary that you can use immediately,
every day. You will add 1,500+ German words
and expressions to your repertoire through
the encounter of descriptive sentences and
casual conversations woven throughout the
stories. Sharpen your listening comprehension
of the spoken word by listening to a native
German speaker (with the free audio) Learn
how to pronounce German words by comparing
the written word to the audio recording.
Familiarize yourself with a wide range of
grammar structures and put them to use today.
With this book you'll get: 30 easy German
short stories 30 audio files from a native
German speaker Their English translation
after each paragraph If you want to improve
your reading fluency as quickly and naturally
as possible, then this book is ideal.
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“The single most resonant and carefully
imagined book of Dick’s career.” —New York
Times It’s America in 1962. Slavery is legal
once again. The few Jews who still survive
hide under assumed names. In San Francisco,
the I Ching is as common as the Yellow Pages.
All because some twenty years earlier the
United States lost a war—and is now occupied
by Nazi Germany and Japan. This harrowing,
Hugo Award–winning novel is the work that
established Philip K. Dick as an innovator in
science fiction while breaking the barrier
between science fiction and the serious novel
of ideas. In it Dick offers a haunting vision
of history as a nightmare from which it may
just be possible to wake. Winner of the Hugo
Award

German Short Stories for Beginners
Forget about boring lectures on grammar and
endless vocabulary lists. With the help of
this book, English speakers like you can
easily learn German and immerse themselves in
it without having to leave the country!

German: German Short Stories For
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Intermediate German Short Stories
Do you know what the hardest thing for a
German learner is? Finding PROPER reading
material that they can handlewhich is
precisely the reason we've written this book!
Teachers love giving out tough, expert-level
literature to their students, books that
present many new problems to the reader and
force them to search for words in a
dictionary every five minutes - it's not
entertaining, useful or motivating for the
student at all, and many soon give up on
learning at all! In this book we have
compiled 20 easy-to-read, compelling and fun
stories that will allow you to expand your
vocabulary and give you the tools to improve
your grasp of the wonderful German tongue.
How German Short Stories for Beginners works:
Each story is interesting and entertaining
with realistic dialogues and day-to-day
situations. The summaries follow a synopsis
in German and in English of what you just
read, both to review the lesson and for you
to see if you understood what the tale was
about. At the end of those summaries, you'll
be provided with a list of the most relevant
vocabulary involved in the lesson, as well as
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German, providing you with the chance to
prove that you learned something in the
story. Don't worry if you don't know the
answer to any - we will provide them
immediately after, but no cheating! We want
you to feel comfortable while learning the
tongue; after all, no language should be a
barrier for you to travel around the world
and expand your social circles! So look no
further! Pick up your copy of German Short
Stories for Beginners and start learning
German right now! This book has been written
by a native German author and is recommended
for A2+ level learners.

German Short Stories for Beginners Book
3
INTRODUCING: 9 Captivating Short Stories to
Learn German Are you bored of the traditional
methods people tell you to use to learn
German? Are you bored of all those dusty
grammar books that pile up making everything
look so hard? What if we told you there's a
better, more enjoyable way to learn German
and grow your vocabulary exponentially? Well,
guess what? There is! The best way to learn
German is by reading short stories The
problem? You might feel like you don't know
where to start, or you may feel lost trying
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Learning We know how difficult it may seem to
learn a foreign language from scratch, let
alone trying to put all that learning into
practice. But what you might not realize is
that it's fairly easy to fully incorporate
the essentials of a language once you frame
that learning into a certain context (for
example, a short story). Short stories allow
you to put what you've learned so far into
practice, allowing you to expand your
vocabulary quickly, make sense of ideas,
understand new concepts, and overall get a
better grasp of the German language. Short
stories work because they eliminate the
stress of forcing yourself to learn. Instead,
when you read the 9 captivating short stories
we've prepared for you, you will learn German
without even realizing you're learning it!
Your goal is to simply focus on a single
story at a time (they only a take few minutes
to read). The stories consist of multiple
genres, including adventure, fantasy,
mystery, romance, just to name a new. We
wanted these stories to be fun, interesting,
and appealing, motivating you to keep on
reading to find out what happens next. That's
the very best way to learn, don't you think?
BONUS: Vocabulary Lists, Multiple Choice
Exercises & Summaries of Each Story In this
book you'll find a total of 9 short stories
in German. Each story is divided into three
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a vocabulary list, and several multiple
choice exercises intended to help you forge a
deeper understanding of the story as it goes.
Once you're done with this section, you move
on to Chapter 2, then Chapter 3, and then you
move on to the next story. It's so easy and
fun you won't believe it. READ: German Short
Stories For Beginners - 9 Captivating Short
Stories to Learn German & Expand Your
Vocabulary While Having Fun "German Short
Stories For Beginners" contains a multitude
of vocabulary lists including words and
phrases you can incorporate to grow your
German vocabulary to unprecedented levels. We
chose each of those words carefully, aiming
to support the beginner and intermediate
student alike. We are absolutely sure will
love all our stories, and we sincerely hope
they help you learn German much, much faster.
How Will You German Skills Improve? You will
learn new words without even realizing it You
will incorporate key phrases of the German
language You will understand how context
affects the meaning of certain words You will
get a break from all those dusty German
grammar books you own You will have fun
reading entertaining stories on multiple
genres You will get a chance to apply what
you already know Most importantly,you will
get a better overall grasp of the German
language, feeling more confident and secure
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book, and start reading. What Are You Waiting
For? Get this book now and start learning
German the fun way. Scroll to the top of the
page and select the buy button.

Learn German With Stories
How is it possible to learn German easily and
effortlessly by yourself? The most effective
way to learn German is reading interesting
German short stories. Here you have 100
entertaining German short stories for
beginners and intermediate level learners.
Towards the end of this German book you find
the stories slightly more complex, but still
comprehensible for beginners. The stories are
followed by learning questions and a EnglishGerman vocabulary section, so you can use
this book also as a German workbook. This
German language learning book offers you a
wide range of culturally important
information you can use when you travel to
Germany or study there, and frankly, this
book is not only for German language learners
but also for anyone interested in German
culture in general. Audio: You also get
access to 2 mp3 files which include the 100
stories of the book.

German Short Stories for Beginners Book
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Translations
eight masterpieces by writers
who defined the modern German short story.
Includes works by Schnitzler, Kleist, Kafka,
Mann, Hauptmann, Rilke, Hoffmann, and
Brentano.

German Short Stories for Beginners +
Audio Download
How is it possible to learn German easily and
effortlessly by yourself? The most effective
way to learn German is reading interesting
German short stories. Learning German doesn't
have to be boring and agonizing! Here you
have 100 entertaining and interesting German
short stories for beginners and intermediate
learning level. German for beginners can be
challenging, but not with this book. All
German short stories are unique and hopefully
entertaining in content, and new vocabulary
is gradually added at a manageable pace so
you won't get overwhelmed. Towards the end of
this German book you find the stories
slightly more complex, but still
comprehensible for beginners. The stories are
followed by learning questions and a EnglishGerman vocabulary section, so you can use
this short story book also as a German
workbook. Also, this German language learning
book offers you a wide range of culturally
important information you can use when you
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interested in German culture in general.
Included is an audiobook in one MP3 file
which contains the first 40 stories of this
book.

German Short Stories for Beginners
Are you looking for an incredibly good
manuscript for learning german? Are you
frustrated because you want to leave for a
trip to german, but you can't due to your
lack of german language knowledge? Do you
know what is the hardest thing to find in a
language learning manuscript? If you want to
know the answer, then keep reading Attention:
to start on your path to learning, you do not
have to purchase the whole series, instead,
you can buy this book only. However, the
purchase of the complete series of four books
is recommended for a richer and more detailed
study of the language in question. Probably
you have already tried to learn german by
watching your favorite movies and series, and
maybe you could not see them until the end,
giving up right away because they were
talking too fast and you could not understand
that much. If this happened to you, you
probably thought that learning germane is too
difficult, if not impossible for you Science
helps you here. Did you know that we memorize
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stories they told us, cartoons etc. In this
way it is more inclined to learn. As a
result, it is easier to learn and memorize a
new language by reading stories. There are
several manuscripts similar to this one for
learning german but they are not really
optimal or suitable for beginners for
different reasons: complicated terms are
used, the stories are too long, lack of
vocabulary, excessive amount of grammatical
errors, lack of techniques and suggestions to
help the reader to memorize effortless and
other carelessness that you will not find in
this manuscript. Here you will find: - Tips
and techniques about learning languages, and
Key insights into learning German - The
fundamentals of the German language - Some of
the most complex issues of the German
language - Verb conjugations in the Present
Tense - 14 Dual-Language lessons in parallel
text broken down into verb tenses - Core
vocabulary which can be used in multiple
situation - The Present Simple Tense with the
verb "Sein" - The Present Tense - The various
ways in which verbs can be conjugated - The
present simple tense with regular and
irregular verbs - 1 empowering lesson with
all the tenses together and much more! In
fact, even if you have never spoken or
written in german, no need to worry because
this book was designed specifically for
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In addition to get the most out of this
manuscript you'll find a parallel translation
of the stories in English and at the
beginning of each lesson, there is a glossary
that contains the words of the story that
will follow. This will help you to memorize
the most important words of each story. In
conclusion with all these advantages it will
be scientifically impossible not to learn
german. If you are ready to learn quickly and
effortless german, just buy a copy now of
this manuscript to start speaking german
fluently.

German Short Stories for Beginners Book
1
If you want to learn German in less time
while also enjoying yourself, then keep
reading How can you learn to write well? How
can you expand your vocabulary? How can you
improve your ability to express your thoughts
and ideas? How can you improve your German
language skills in a pleasant and varied way?
One reasonable way exists without a doubt:
read as much as possible! For this reason, we
warmly recommend that you read novels or
texts in German, if you want to learn more
words and improve your verbal or written
expression. Many people think that you have
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amount of words can be enough to understand a
text as a whole. From the very beginning of
learning a new language, you can devote
yourself to reading stories in German. This
book is a very worthwhile and effective way
to learn German. Your vocabulary will be
refreshed immediately, and you will be able
to practice. You will read sentence by
sentence in German with a translation below
each paragraph or sentence--no need to lookup
of unknown words! Through the book you learn
how to read and understand everything! This
book is recommended for beginners and
advanced students who want to continue and
expand their knowledge. Learning German with
our short stories is so easy and enjoyable
that brave beginners without prior knowledge
can easily use this method. Our short stories
are so interesting and unique, that you will
enjoy every bit of it and ask for more! So if
you want to learn German while having fun,
scroll up and click the "add to cart" button!

German Short Stories for Beginners Book
5
Brush up your German, grow your vocabulary
and ignite your imagination with these 20
entertaining and culturally relevant German
short stories! This book contains a
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short stories for students and teachers. Here
you have a collection of 20 German culturally
interesting short stories for learners.
Included are stories for beginners as well as
for intermediate learners. The downloadable
audio includes all the stories and chapters
of this book and is paced for learners.
Additionally you get access to 5 classic
stories from famous German 19th century
authors and bonus book which includes 50
German fairy tales selected for students,
teachers, and kids.

German Short Stories for Beginners: 20
Captivating Short Stories to Learn
German & Grow Your Vocabulary the Fun
Way!
Do you know what's the biggest obstacle
preventing many from learning German to
fluency? It's a lack of vocabulary! Reading
in German is perhaps the most effective way
to build up your vocabulary in German. With
our book German Short Stories for Beginners
and Intermediate Learners, you can practice
reading German while working on your German
vocabulary and grammar skills. The stories
contained within this book were written with
both beginner and intermediate German
learners in mind, so you will find plenty of
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short stories only use the real German
language used by native speakers every day so
that you can learn German the natural way.
Grab your copy now and get started today!

The Man in the High Castle
Captivating Short Stories to Improve Your
German Vocabulary and Reading Skills! Are you
an intermediate learner of German who wants
to practise reading the language but finds
that most of the learning material out there
is too easy or too high-level for you? If so,
this is the book you've been looking for!
Intermediate German Short Stories - Learn
German Vocabulary and Phrases with Stories is
a collection of five short stories in German,
written especially for intermediate learners
of approximately A2, B1 and B2 levels on the
Common European Framework of Reference. No
advanced grammar included Intermediate
learners will be reassured to know that only
grammatical structures studied at B1/B2 level
are included in this book. Vocabulary
appropriate for A2, B1 and B2 levels Also,
the vocabulary is appropriate for
intermediate learners, so anyone who has been
learning German for a bit longer should be
able to understand the stories. With
Intermediate German Short Stories you get:
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Comprehension questions and answers to check
your understanding Intermediate German Short
Stories will provide you with a challenging
and yet entertaining way to improve your
vocabulary and reading skills in German.
Download your copy of Intermediate German
Short Stories now to practice and eventually master - one of the most popular
foreign languages in the world!

German Short Stories for Beginners
A little girl meets a hungry wolf in the
forest while on her way to visit her sick
grandmother.

German Short Stories for Beginners
Is conversational Spanish turning a little
too tricky for you? Do you have no idea on
how to order a meal or book a room at a
hotel? If your answer to any of the previous
questions was ‘Yes’, then this book is for
you! If there’s even been something tougher
than learning the grammar rules of a new
language, it’s finding the way to speak with
other people in that tongue. Any student
knows this – we can try our best at
practicing, but you always want to avoid
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themselves, to no avail, but no answer is
forthcoming. Until now. We have compiled MORE
THAN ONE HUNDRED Spanish Stories for
Beginners along with their translations,
allowing new Spanish speakers to have the
necessary tools to begin studying how to set
a meeting, rent a car or tell a doctor that
they don’t feel well! We’re not wasting time
here with conversations that don’t go
anywhere: if you want to know how to solve
problems (while learning a ton of Spanish
along the way, obviously), this book is for
you! How Conversational Spanish Dialogues
works: Each new chapter will have a fresh,
new story between two people who wish to
solve a common, day-to-day issue that you
will surely encounter in real life.A Spanish
version of the conversation will take place
first, followed by an English translation.
This ensures that you fully understood just
what it was that they were saying!Before and
after the main section of the book, we shall
provide you with an introduction and
conclusion that will offer you important
strategies, tips and tricks to allow you to
get the absolute most out of this learning
material.That’s about it! Simple, useful and
incredibly helpful; you will NOT need another
conversational Spanish book once you have
begun reading and studying this one!We want
you to feel comfortable while learning the
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further! Pick up your copy of Conversational
Spanish Dialogues and start learning Spanish
right now!

German Short Stories for Beginners +
Audio Download

100 German Short Stories For
Beginners And Intermediate
Students
Learning German can be
challenging, but not with this
book.
Our aim with this book will be to
supply you with entertaining, helpful
and challenging learning material that
will not only allow you to learn
German, but also help you to make the
experience more pleasant, as any
language learning book should be.
This book has been well-written and
revised by native German and English
linguists that will allow you to:
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* Follow the longer stories for
intermediate students with English
parallel text, a plot
summary and multiple choice questions.
* Follow the stories by listening to
the audio to enhance and adapt your
pronunciation.
All German short stories are unique and
hopefully entertaining in content, and
new vocabulary is gradually added at a
manageable pace so you won't get
overwhelmed.
Also, this German language learning
book offers you a wide range of
important information you can use when
you travel to Germany or study there,
and frankly, this book is not only for
German language learners but also for
anyone interested in German culture in
general. There are many German learning
books for beginners out there, but this
book can help you in many ways; if you
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To learn German with stories you should
also listen to quality audio
recordings.
At the end of this book, you get access
to 2 mp3 audio files which include the
100 short stories in the book.
40 stories are recorded by a male voice
and 60 by a female voice.
Improve your reading and listening
skills by reading and listening to the
German stories, with time, you’ll see
that you understand each story better.
Don’t force yourself too much and don’t
give up. We hope that you’ll enjoy
these wonderful stories in this book.

German Short Stories
A unique spiritual journey influenced
by Hinduism and Buddhism Herman Hesse's
Siddhartha tells the story of a young
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Adults
Germanstory
Editionhas resonated with
and simple
millions of readers looking for
enlightenment and a blend of Eastern
mysticism and Western psychology. This
Xist Classics edition has been
professionally formatted for e-readers
with a linked table of contents. This
eBook also contains a bonus book club
leadership guide and discussion
questions. We hope you’ll share this
book with your friends, neighbors and
colleagues and can’t wait to hear what
you have to say about it.
Great German Short Stories
Have you always wanted to learn German
but you may have been intimidated by
the very language or its structure? One
of the best ways to learn this language
is to dive in and read simple,
practical and short stories along with
a few definitions and explanations of
the syntax and grammar of the German
language. And that is what this book
offers. This book includes 25 very
short stories about people traveling to
Page 25/47

Free Copy German Short Stories For Beginners
Book 1 Over 100 Dialogues And Daily Used
Phrases
Learnfictional
German In Your
Car Have
Europe,Tosome
stories,
andFun
Grow
Vocabulary
With Lessons
German
otherYour
important
lessons
that you
can For
Adults
Editionif you are planning on
learn German
especially
traveling to the country in the not so
distant future. This book is easy to
use, highly immersive, and is intended
for the beginner. You see, you may
already know a few German words. What
this book does is to add to your
already existing vocabulary. That is
actually the emphasis of this book-to
improve and grow your vocabulary in the
German language. You can't really learn
this language without learning more
German words. There's just no way
around it Remember that this book is a
practical tool. It is only as good as
your willingness to immerse yourself in
the language. If you allow the stories
to bring you into the German landscape
then you will learn, appreciate, and
grow in the language. So, what are you
still waiting for? Start reading this
book to fulfill your goals!Scroll to
the top of the page and select the buy
now button.
German Short Stories
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beginners
and
intermediate level plus 5
classic German stories from famous
writers which include Kaffka, Mann,
Schnitzler and Zweig. This fascinating
collection of the best German stories
are non only suitable for language
learners, but also for those who care
for good literature!
20 Entertaining German Short Stories
For Beginners And Intermediate Learners
+ Audio and Classic Stories Learn
German With Stories German Short
Stories Book 2
Forget about boring lectures on grammar
and endless vocabulary lists. With the
help of this book, English speakers
like you can easily learn German and
immerse themselves in it without having
to leave the country!
Hansel and Gretel
f you have ever wanted to improve your
German grammar and vocabulary, this
book is for you. By reading 6 German
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words you will use
frequently, while learning a more indepth grammar by becoming familiar with
these stories. Each story tackles a
relatively common task - such as
shopping for groceries or visiting a
dog park - and by using these scenery,
this book will give you the opportunity
to see these words in action, making it
easier for you to integrate the new
words not only into your vocabulary but
also into the conversation in a more
transparent manner. If you have ever
wanted a simple way to broaden your
knowledge of German, those stories will
allow you to do it at your own pace.
Each story has about 2,500 words, short
enough to be read several times before
you compare your work with the English
translations at the end of each
chapter. The way you work on this book,
the time you spend on each chapter and
the moment you choose to look at the
English translations, ultimately, is
entirely at your convenience. Everyone
learns differently, and regardless of
the best way to do it, you should
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Things you will learn
in this book: How to decrypt unknown
words in a sentence using contextual
clues (words that you know). How to use
English translations as a useful tool
and not as a crutch that you can
explicitly rely on to help you
translating German stories. Vocabulary
related to current events such as:
Trips to the shopping centre Visit to
the grocery store Getting your hair
done Getting ready for and going to
work Going to a dog park Attending a
dinner party How to use this book to
help you to acquire your vocabulary and
grammatical knowledge effectively. Even
if you are a beginner in the German
language, these simple stories can work
for you. There are not many difficult
words that cannot be figured out with
context clues, and if you find yourself
struggling, you can always flip to the
end of the chapter for the English
translation to assist you. As with
everything we start to learn, practice
makes it perfect. You must be willing
to do the work that is required to make
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spend studying it. If the things
Adults
German
Edition
mentioned
here
interest you or you feel
that it could be beneficial for you,
then do not keep waiting. The sooner
you jump in, the sooner you will see
results. Would you like to know more?
Download now to learn the German
language. Scroll to the top and click
the BUY NOW BUTTON !!!
German Short Stories
Five outstanding selections from noble
tradition: Heinrich von Kleist's "The
Earthquake in Chile," E. T. A.
Hoffmann's "The Sandman," Arthur
Schnitzler's "Lieutenant Gustl," Thomas
Mann's "Tristan," and Franz Kafka's
"The Judgment."
Little Red Cap
This book is recommended for beginners
and advanced students who want to
continue and expand their knowledge.
Learning German with our short stories
is so easy and enjoyable that brave
beginners without prior knowledge can
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ask for more!
100 German Short Stories For Beginners
And Intermediate Students
Forget about boring lectures on grammar
and endless vocabulary lists. With the
help of this book, English speakers
like you can easily learn German and
immerse themselves in it without having
to leave the country!
Intermediate German Short Stories
When face-to-face with a real Italian
speaker, do you freeze? Do you know how
to ask for directions in Italian or
communicate if there's an emergency? If
your answer to any of the previous
questions was 'Yes', then this book is
for you! If there's anything more
challenging than learning the grammar
rules of a new language, it's knowing
what to say and having the courage to
speak with confidence. We know how you
feel - You always try to avoid making
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Edition 'How do I get out
will happen
of this situation?', You may ask
yourself, but have yet to find a
straight-forward answer. Until now. We
have compiled 50 Italian Stories along
with their translations, providing new
Italian speakers with the necessary
tools to begin effectively studying how
to set a meeting, how to check into a
hotel and even what to say during an
emergency! Our Italian dialogues get
straight to the point saving you
precious time. There's no benefit
learning words and phrases you will
never actually use! If you want to
learn Italian quickly and have a ton of
fun along the way, obviously, this book
is for you! How Conversational Italian
Dialogues works: • Each new chapter
will have a fresh, new story between
two or more people who wish to solve a
common, day-to-day problem that you
will most likely experience in real
life. • A Italian version of the
conversation will take place first,
followed by an English translation.
This ensures that you fully understood
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shall provide you with an
introduction and conclusion that will
offer you important strategies, tips
and tricks to allow you to get the
absolute most out of this learning
material. • That's about it! Simple,
useful and incredibly helpful; you will
NOT need another conversational Italian
book once you have started reading and
studying this one! -Focus on getting
from zero to conversationally fluent,
so you can: -Travel or live in Italy or
any Italian speaking country without
relying on Google Translate -Join
Italian conversations with your Italian
speaking coworkers, friends, or family
members -Date Italian-speakers without
embarrassing yourself -Stop getting
passed over for jobs or promotions for
less-qualified people who are bilingual
We want you to feel confident while
learning Italian; after all, there
should never be a language barrier
stopping you from traveling around the
world and expanding your social
circles! So look no further! Grab your
copy of Conversational Italian
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Conversational Spanish Dialogues

German Short Stories for Beginners
Improve your German skills and grow
your vocabulary with these 10
entertaining German short stories! The
best part of learning a new language is
experiencing the culture and diving
into activities that will enrich your
life and vocabulary. The best way to
learn a new language is by reading, and
in this German book you will find
yourself turning page after page to get
to the end of each captivating story
that will engage your mind and help you
improve your German. In this book you
will find: 10 captivating short stories
that develop in circumstances such as
traveling, personal relationships,
among other topics that you will find
easy to relate to. The stories are
broken down into manageable chapters,
so you always make progress with the
story. Carefully written stories with
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mind, using straightforward grammar and
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commonly
used
words so you can enjoy
reading while learning new grammatical
structures without being overwhelmed.
Plenty of natural dialogues in each
story that you would actually use in an
everyday conversation, which will
drastically improve your speaking and
comprehension ability at the same time!
At the end of each chapter there will
be a comprehensive guide specially
designed for intermediate level
readers, it will take you through a
summary of each story followed by a
vocabulary of some of the words from
the story to make sure that you
understand the story fully. Chapter by
chapter you will find yourself
effortlessly reading each story. Not
struggling like in basic textbooks or
boring reads. You will get involved by
reading the dialogue of the characters
by learning how to express yourself in
different contexts and more importantly
by learning new German words that will
get you closer to your goal of becoming
fully conversational! Enjoy the book!
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German
Edition several short
This book
features
stories in the Germanic tongue, along
with their English translations. There
are also sections dedicated to some
grammatical and critical notes on the
texts. This book is intended for use by
beginner to intermediate German
language level learners, so the reader
need not be intimidated.
German Short Stories: 11 Simple Stories
for Beginners Who Want to Learn German
in Less Time While Also Having Fun
Forget about boring lectures on grammar
and endless vocabulary lists. With the
help of this book, English speakers
like you can easily learn German and
immerse themselves in it without having
to leave the country!
Five Great German Short Stories
Forget about boring lectures on grammar
and endless vocabulary lists. With the
help of this book, English speakers
like you can easily learn German and
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Conversational Italian Dialogues
JUST RELEASED: 10 Captivating German
Short Stories For Beginners (+40k words
inside) Do you know what's the most
popular, breakthrough way to learn
German nowadays? There's something
that's for sure: you already know it
isn't common, old-fashioned, dustgathering type of language learning
books. Those are incredibly boring and
outdated. But there's so much more than
that. Today, the most interesting,
hustle-free way of learning a foreign
language is this: by reading short
stories, fun tales, and captivating
narratives that keep you hooked from
beginning to end. Do we have your
attention already? Great. Because
that’s exactly what this book is about.
Captivating Stories + German Language =
Learn German while enjoying yourself
The best thing about using short
stories to learn foreign languages is
that you actually learn without
realizing you're doing it. Think for a
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effortGerman
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part? When was the last
time you actually enjoyed learning and
were eager to keep advancing, page
after page, having fun the whole time?
Most likely than not, it's tough to
recall feeling like that. That's why
learning German with short stories is
catching up so much momentum lately: it
works, it's fun, and it's pretty much
hustle-free. In this volume you'll find
ten exciting short stories intended for
beginners and low intermediate German
learners. They've been prepared for A1,
A2 and B1 levels of the CEFR (Common
European Framework of Reference). Your
just have to focus on one story at a
time and start reading. Each story
contains 3000 to 4000 words, and they
can be read quite effortlessly. The
stories deal around multiple genres,
including mystery, adventure, fantasy
and romance, and take place in Germany.
We've prepared these tales to keep you
entertained and motivated to continue
reading until the very end of each
story. We strongly believe that
learning while enjoying yourself is the
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Each Tale This volume
contains ten short tales written in
German. Each story is divided into
three chapters. The first chapter
introduces the characters and the
general setting. Chapter 2 presents the
conflict, and Chapter 3 solves it
completely. After each chapter you'll
find an Annex with a short summary of
what you just read, a list with the
most challenging vocabulary introduced
in that chapter, and a set of quizzes
to expand your comprehension. READ:
German Short Stories For Beginners - 10
Captivating Short Stories to Learn
German & Expand Your Vocabulary While
Having Fun This book presents hundreds
of new words in German you can try in
your next trip to Germany. These tales
will push you to grow your German
vocabulary. Keep in mind that the level
of difficulty of each tale goes up as
you advance. That's why we've chosen
each set of vocabulary carefully,
keeping an eye on how each student
feels with each tale. What Do You Get
From Reading This Book? 1) 10 complete
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over +40.000
words of content 3)
Summaries of each chapter (in English
and German) 4) Key vocabulary with
translations 5) Hundreds of multiplechoice exercises with answers 6)
Countless historical and cultural
references to both Germany 7) Many
references to special vocabulary and
German slang 8) Stories set in Germany
9) Captivating tales on multiple genres
(mystery, adventure, fantasy, romance,
etc.) 10) Characters you can easily
relate to 11) German stories in
ascending order of difficulty for
optimal learning Okay, are you ready?
All you need to do is pick a story from
this book, prepare a cup of coffee or
tea, and start reading. Click on the
button above and start your journey.
We'll see you inside.
German Short Stories for Beginners
German Short Stories for Beginners is
written especially for students from
beginner to intermediate level (A1-B1
on the Common European Framework of
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sense German
of achievement
and a feeling of
progress when reading. You'll finally
be able to enjoy reading in German,
grow your vocabulary in a natural way,
and improve your comprehension at the
same time. Based on extensive research
into how people most enjoy and benefit
from reading in a new language, this
book eliminates all the frustrations
you have experienced when trying to
read in German: Dull topics that are no
fun to read Books so long you never
reach the end Endless chapters that
make you want to give up Impenetrable
grammar that frustrates you at every
turn Complex vocabulary that leaves you
with your head buried in the dictionary
Instead, you can just concentrate on
what you came for in the first place enjoying reading and having fun! If
you're learning German and enjoy
reading, this is the book you need to
rekindle your passion for the language
and take your German to the next level!
Short Stories in German for Beginners
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book, English speakers
like you can easily learn German and
immerse themselves in it without having
to leave the country!
German Short Stories for Beginners: 30
Captivating Short Stories to Learn
German & Grow Your Vocabulary the Fun
Way!
30 German Short Stories for Complete
Beginners One of the smartest ways to
improve fluency is to read stories in
your chosen language. Finding
appropriate literature can be tough
when you're just starting out, but this
collection of 30 short stories is a fun
and entertaining way of learning German
vocabulary and grammar. Each story is
around 300 words, making them very
quick reads without overwhelming you.
Crafted for beginners, this is ideal
for newcomers who are trying to
approach fluency in a natural way.
Rapidly Learn New Vocabulary Classes
often emphasize the most proper way of
speaking and writing a language, but
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Editionis commonly written
learn German
how German
and conveyed with natural dialogues and
expressions. Following each story is a
list of interesting words used in the
story along with an English
translation. No more reaching for an
German-to-English dictionary when
encountering uncommon words. Grasp the
Grammar Each story has a mixture of
simple dialogue, descriptive sentences
and everything in-between. This allows
you to pick up how sentences are
commonly written along with how to
describe scenery, items and people,
giving you an overall and detailed way
of understanding the written language.
Reading and Listening Skills Each story
is only 300 words, giving you an
engaging yet simple story that you can
quickly read through. We also supply
you with a free audio file so that you
can follow along and understand how
each word is said and how the sentences
should be read. This is narrated by a
native German speaker, ensuring every
inflection is correct. With this book
you'll get: 30 short stories--each
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speaker
Their
English translation after
each paragraph If you want to improve
your reading fluency as quickly and
naturally as possible, then this book
is ideal. Not only that, but each story
is interesting, and you can read them
in a matter of minutes.
German Short Stories for Beginners and
Intermediate Learners
Learn German fast and the fun way by
reading hilarious and interesting short
stories. Learners can accelerate their
understanding by following the step-bystep process in this book. The stories
in this book will help you to grow your
vocabulary and improve your
comprehension of the language. This
book will give you instructions on how
to successfully improve your reading
skills, the following short stories
will ignite your imagination: 1. Die
Sauna 2. Eine religise Familie 3.
Crowdfunding fr eine neue Kche 4. Die
alte Trinkerin 5. Die Kreuzfahrt 6. Der
Grillabend 7. Der Besuch 8. Der
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German Short Stories for Beginners Book
1
Do you want to boost your comprehension
and grow your vocabulary while enjoying
yourself? These captivating stories
will ignite your imagination so you can
learn German quickly and easily.
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